

February 8, 2022

Honorable members of the Friends of Hungary Foundation! Dear all!

As you may recall, on the first day of last years' Foundation program hosted at the Sándor Mansion by Hungarian President Áder János, we presented a proposal to help Hungarian CoViD and CoViD orphaned children.

Presently, it is saddening that weighted down by the present pandemic, more and more families are losing their loved ones and bread winners.

The American Hungarian Federation and the Americans for Hungarians Nonprofit NJ Corporation have already joined together to make this noble cause a reality. We kindly ask that you also support our national effort to help the families.

Our suggestion is the following: The American Hungarian Federation (AHF), as a USA 501(c)(3) non-profit institution, will coordinate the donations through a separate bank account we designated for this purpose. The donations will be given to the Regőczi Foundation in Hungary started by the Hungarian President and his wife, which will distribute the funds to the families.

We ask that you also convey this information, our prospective proposal, to your friends, local organizations, institutions, and societies.

"Unfortunately, we cannot change the more than nine hundred young and adolescent children's tragedy," however with the great generosity of the American Hungarians here in the USA, we can be part of the helping hand to provide support for a new start for these families.

It is an honor for the American Hungarian Federation to be the cohesive element behind this worthy goal.

Please send your pledge letters and donations to the New Jersey mail address of the Federation:

American Hungarian Federation P.O. Box 531 Edison, NJ 08818

Your selfless and generous support will be appreciated by the CoVid children.

Dr. Németh Imre

American Hungarian Federation

President

Dreisziger Stricz Zsuzsanna

American Hungarian Federation

Co-President